
Submitter: Peter Hagan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose removing mail in voting. Oregon’s mail in voting has been one of the most 

successful ways of ensuring citizens vote and removing it is offensive to our way of 

life.  


